
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

 

 

 

Fiscal Year (FY) 2022-2023 and FY 2020-2021 Annual Action Plan Substantial 
Amendments – Use of Funds 

The Sonoma County Community Development Committee and the Cities and Towns 
Advisory Committee will hold a concurrent public hearing to consider applications 
submitted for funding for Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME 
Investment Partnership Program (HOME), HOME Community Housing Development 
Organization (HOME-CHDO), CDBG Cares Act (CDBG-CV), and Low and Moderate 
Income Housing Asset Fund (LMIHAF) for eligible capital projects, affordable housing 
projects, supportive services, rapid rehousing, homeless support services, fair housing, 
non-congregate shelter, and economic development activities.  

Date: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 

Time: 10:00 A.M.  

The funding will be available countywide except for projects located within or primarily 
benefiting the cities of Santa Rosa and Petaluma. These funds can be used by 
nonprofits and governmental jurisdictions to support programs and activities that benefit 
lower-income households. CDBG-CV projects must also be used to prevent, prepare for, 
or respond to Coronavirus. 
 

 

 

 

 

All interested persons are invited to attend and comment on this matter. In accordance 
with AB 361 signed by Governor Newsom on September 16, 2021 and Sonoma County 
Board of Supervisors Resolution 21-0399, the hearing will be held via teleconference  to 
protect community members from the potential spread of COVID-19. Members of the 
public may participate in this meeting virtually by accessing the following link: 

https://sonomacounty.zoom.us/j/94720026846?pwd=RXZVbXhFMk1ia3NsZzFrMGRjVk1
Pdz09 
Passcode: 689958 
Or via telephone by calling: 1-669-900-9128  
Webinar ID: 947 2002 6846 

Public comments may be submitted in writing prior to the meeting via e-mail by writing 
to:  CDC-8130-Public-Comment@Sonoma-County.org or by mailing to: Sonoma County 
Community Development Commission, 1440 Guerneville Road, Santa Rosa, CA 95403 
ATTN: Valerie Johnson, or may be made verbally at the public hearing. 

If you need an interpreter or other person to assist you while attending these hearings, 
please contact Veronica Ortiz-De Anda by calling (707) 565-7520 or via email at 
Veronica.Ortiz-DeAnda@Sonoma-County.org as soon as possible to ensure 
arrangements for accommodation.  
 
For additional information about this meeting please contact Valerie Johnson by calling 
707-565-7514 or via email at Valerie.Johnson@Sonoma-County.org 
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